
Georgia Tech School of Public Policy 
 
INTERNATIONAL GRADUATE EXCHANGE AND STUDY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
The Georgia Tech School of Public Policy offers two graduate study and exchange programs with 
European universities 
 
1. PRIME - Graduate Certificate Program in International Science and Technology Policy. 
Presently, our primary partners in this program are Aalborg University (Denmark), Polytechnicum 
de Marne la Vallee (Paris, France), Roskilde University Center (Denmark), University of Lisbon 
(Inst. Superior de Economica e Gestao, Portugal), and the University of Twente (Netherlands), in 
conjunction with the PRIME Network of Excellence in Research and Innovation and the European 
Inter-University Association on Society, Science, and Technology (ESST). Study opportunities 
under PRIME will soon be available at other European universities, including in the UK, Spain, 
and Eastern Europe. This Program requires some prior course preparation at Georgia Tech 
(based on our existing course offerings) plus an exchange to research and study abroad for one 
semester at one of the European partner universities. Each partner university offers a range of 
research specialties. 
  
2. Delft University of Technology (Netherlands) - one semester exchange in technology 
policy and management. Provides opportunities for studies in engineering and policy analysis, 
management of technology, and systems engineering and policy analysis. 
  
Both programs are available to qualified MS, PhD, and Joint PhD students in Public Policy 
(and other units at Georgia Tech). BS/MS students who will complete BS requirements by the 
exchange semester are also eligible to apply. 
 
Students who successfully complete one of the School’s international exchange programs may 
apply for the Georgia Tech School of Public Policy Graduate Certificate in International Research, 
Innovation, and Policy.  
 
For an exchange or study visit to Europe in the Spring Semester, students should apply (to the 
Georgia Tech Office of International Education and to the participating university) by October 1 in 
the preceding Fall Semester. By arrangement, exchange visits to Europe are also possible in the 
Fall Semester (apply to Georgia Tech by April 15). 
 
New and incoming students may wish to consider these programs as they develop their study 
plans, so as to participate in a later semester. 
 
 


